
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

5. COMMUNITY BOARD ADVISERS UPDATE 
 
 The Community Board Adviser updated the Board on an offer made by the local Britomart Scout 

Group, to pick up the rubbish from the Akaroa Skatepark area over the next two months.  They had 
also offered to sweep the skatepark on a regular basis. 

 
   

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


